
I am in favor of eliminating filing fees paid by corporations and other business entities to the
State Department of Assessments and Taxation for certain annual reports due on or after April
15, 2023, that are filed electronically. Because there should not be any fees associated with
online filing if the work is being done by the business owner. All documents and information are
uploaded and written by the owner. Fees should only apply when additional assistance is needed.
Most importantly, Some businesses are not making any profit yet and this can be a financial
burden for them to have to pay this fee


